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Dear Rheanne Fiske,
 
Please see the attached.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lisa Jensen, MPA
Assistant Director
Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
 
Consumer Assistance Hotline: 800-649-2424
ago.vermont.gov
 



 
August 19, 2021 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Rheanne Fiske 

 

Underhill Center, VT 05490 

 

Re: Vermont Public Records Act Request | Wendell’s Furniture  

Dear Rheanne Fiske, 

After review of your records request dated August 17, 2021, we have determined that we have 
no records that are responsive to your request. We reviewed our records “with reference to 
Wendell’s Furniture, 697 Hercules Drive, Colchester, VT 05446, records covering 2018 through 
August 2021”.  
 
If you feel information or records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 
Attorney General in writing at:  

Josh Diamond 
Deputy Attorney General 

  Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

       /s/ 

Lisa Jensen  
Assistant Director  
Consumer Assistance Program  




